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19th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope that you had a lovely Easter break and that you and your families are well. I’m sure 

that you are all aware that we remain in Lockdown for another few weeks with no date for 

when schools will open again. In the meantime we will continue to support our children and 

parents through home schooling. This begins again on Monday 20th. 
 

Some parents have been in contact regarding a few issues: 
 

First Communion: Under direction from the Bishop masses and sacraments etc. continue to 

be postponed-Father Devlin has asked me to reassure parents that First Communion will take 

place 3-4 weeks after school fully reopens again.  
 

Child care for Keyworkers: St Vincent de Paul School continues to remain closed, however 

we are working with a small number of other primary schools in North Belfast to support 

Keyworkers.  
 

If you are affected by any of these issues or have any concerns or queries please get in 

contact in the usual ways by phone or e-mail, where I will do my best to answer or find an 

answer for you. 
 

In the meantime please follow the guidance, I have realised the deep importance of this as 

the reality of the situation has been brought home to me as I have had family and friends 

directly affected by Covid-19.  

 

Stay safe and stay well 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bmcveigh625@c2kni.net

